7/ BMG

BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

February 24, 1999

Mr. Charles Perrin

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

Re:

LA PLATA MANCOS UNIT #3 (G-32)

G-32-32N-13W~
API 30-045-20329

Dear Charlie:

After further research of our files and discussions with the State Land Office, the
final decision was for the state simply to approve the expansion of the La Plata Mancos Unit to
include the NE/4 of Section 32 (the BLM had approved it in July 1988). So that is what has been
done and the well is part of the unit effective as of October 1, 1979; so we have gotten it tied into
our gas gathering system and the well is producing — not much, but it is producing. Accordingly

it is not ready to be plugged.

Yours truly,

BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

ARG/tlp

4900 College Boulevard, Farmington, NM 87402

Albert R. Greer, President

(505) 325-8874 Fax (505) 327-9207



